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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 3:46 PM
To: Mott, Andrew; Henderson, David; Bogdan, Dorin; Cuthbertson, John; Vander Eide, Matt; 

Dean, Janel; Chris Frederickson; Zach Vruwink; dlhintz@hotmail.com; Matthew Leitner; 
Michael Fugle; Lewandowski, Richard; Steve Sorenson

Cc: Haag, Christine T - DNR; Nobile, Trevor W - DNR; Saari, Christopher A - DNR; Burton, 
Kyle - DNR; Pauli, Mark D - DNR; Nelson, William J - DNR; Bower, Phillip R - DNR

Subject: RE: DNR Comments on the PFAS Work Plan-Area Wide Potable Well Investigation 
Rhinelander-Oneida County Airport 

Good afternoon, Andrew.  Thanks for your response to our questions. Please continue to move ahead with the private 
well sampling plan.  If we have any additional questions or concerns, we will contact you.  Please let us know the date(s) 
when you plan to start sampling and as a reminder, please report all sampling results to the DNR within (10) days after 
receipt per NR 716.  Thanks, Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 
Cell Phone (715)360-1966 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
 
 

From: Mott, Andrew <Andrew.Mott@aecom.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 2:26 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>; Henderson, David <Dave.Henderson@aecom.com>; Bogdan, 
Dorin <Dorin.Bogdan@aecom.com>; Cuthbertson, John <John.Cuthbertson@aecom.com>; Vander Eide, Matt 
<matt.vandereide@aecom.com>; Dean, Janel <janel.dean@aecom.com>; Chris Frederickson 
<mayor@rhinelanderwi.us>; Zach Vruwink <zvruwink@rhinelanderwi.us>; dlhintz@hotmail.com; Matthew Leitner 
<mleitner@fly-rhi.org>; Michael Fugle <mfugle@co.oneida.wi.us>; Lewandowski, Richard 
<Richard.Lewandowski@huschblackwell.com>; Steve Sorenson <ssorenson@vonbriesen.com> 
Cc: Haag, Christine T - DNR <Christine.Haag@wisconsin.gov>; Nobile, Trevor W - DNR <Trevor.Nobile@wisconsin.gov>; 
Saari, Christopher A - DNR <Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov>; Burton, Kyle - DNR <Kyle.Burton@wisconsin.gov>; Pauli, 
Mark D - DNR <Mark.Pauli@wisconsin.gov>; Nelson, William J - DNR <William.Nelson@wisconsin.gov>; Bower, Phillip R - 
DNR <phillip.bower@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: DNR Comments on the PFAS Work Plan-Area Wide Potable Well Investigation Rhinelander-Oneida County 
Airport  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Carrie, 
Thank you for the WDNR’s input on the Rhinelander-Oneida County Airport PFAS Work Plan-Area Wide Potable Well 
Investigation. We appreciate the WDNR’s review and comments.  This afternoon the RP Team had a chance to discuss 
your comments along with the coordination process for the actual sampling.  The RP Team’s response is the blue text 
below: 


